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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Brett A. Davis [badavis@mathesoninc.com]
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2010 3:07 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000365

Paresh, 
 
Gary Aguiar just forwarded me the letter you sent dated 5/20/10 regarding the abovementioned fuel leak case.  The P.O. 
970, Elk Grove, CA address you used on the letter is no longer valid.   
 
Please send all future correspondence on this matter to the following address: 
 
Robert B. & Carole L. Matheson 
RB Matheson Holdings 
9785 Goethe Road 
Sacramento, CA 95827 
 
Thank you, 
 
Brett Davis 
Facilities Manager 
Matheson Companies 
(916) 685-2330, ext 730 
(916) 504-4730 direct 
(916) 685-8875 fax 
(916) 504-4830 FAX TO EMAIL 
 

 Go Green - Think before you print. Protect the earth and our resources.  
THIS ELECTRONIC MESSAGE, INCLUDING ANY ACCOMPANYING DOCUMENTS, IS CONFIDENTIAL, 
intended for the sole use of the addressee(s), and may contain information that is privileged and exempt from disclosure  
under applicable law. If you are neither the intended recipient nor responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, 
please note that any dissemination, distribution, copying or the taking of any action in reliance upon the message is strictly prohibited. 
If you have received this communication in error, please destroy and notify the sender immediately.  


